
Following the email I sent on Friday afternoon last week containing the Wildern 
Weekly a number of parents reported this as "Spam". 
 

We are obliged to not send emails if they are marked as spam and you will be 
removed from our communication list - if we continue to send emails to 
recipients that marked us as spam, it can affect our email deliverability for the whole 
school: Parents, Students and Staff. 
  
Therefore if you are receiving this email today and no longer wish to be a contact at 
Wildern School please can you email me and I will remove you from the system. 
 

Following feedback from parents we have moved to sending the Wildern Weekly on 
a Friday to significantly reduce the number of emails we send out each week. 
 

The school has a number of Social Media Accounts listed below and we also send 
messages as Notices via INSIGHT to help keep upto date during the week.  Again, if 
you need help with any of these please let us know. 
 

It might be worth adding @wildern.org to your safe sender list or address book. 
 

Regards 
 

Mr Knight 
 

m.knight@wildern.org  
 

http://x8zj5.mjt.lu/lnk/AUoAAF81lX8AAAAAAAAAAAJR5qYAAAAA5YQAAAAAABevcgBjLEpxHdI5kGBuQbSphlDFBap0WwAXNZc/1/MlLiP5sjiB2VFyNswuHV0g/aHR0cDovL3dpbGRlcm4ub3JnLw
mailto:m.knight@wildern.org

